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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

Am I excited or what!  The 

website is up and running! 

Life for me as President of 

the club, along with all of 

you, should be a lot simpler.  

With this handy showcase 

tool, it will be a pleasure to 

manage, administer, and 

communicate within our 

club.  What’s really nice is 

we now can communicate 

and promote our club to 

the entire outside world!  

It’s something that we can 

all be proud of.  

 

I want to thank ‘SYNAPSYS 

MEDIA’ (Adam Budny) for 

the development of this 

website.  

 

Now onto the site itself! The 

following buttons and their 

contents are pretty 

common and self 

explanatory:  Home, About 

Us, Contact, Links, and 

Newsletter.   

Classified – Where ads can 

be posted for 90 days at a 

rate of $5.00 for members, 

$10.00 for non-members, 

Directory -  Is a private 

secure page for members 

only.   

Events – Here you will be 

able to sign up for them 

online. 

 Forum – Is an online 

communication tool that 

will enable you to sign on 

with Facebook, Google, 

Yahoo, and Twitter. 

 Gallery – Where event 

pictures and videos can be 

posted.  (If you have any 

and want them on the 

website, email them to 

me,) 

 Join Our Club – Where you 

can logon and join the club 

online.  How cool is that!? 

Sponsors – This button will 

be a future enhancement 

that will allow merchants to 

place ads on our website.  

 

The site, even though not 

completely finished, will 

constantly be changed, 

upgraded, and enhanced, 

This is a new experience for 

me and I’m learning to 

administer this site as I 

move along. 

Think Snow!  Let’s Ride!              

           -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

The third meeting of the 

season was held on 

October 24th at Carlson’s.  

Topics discussed were: 

Grass Drags, website, and 

trail news. 

There is much confusion 

with the Lions Club on 

whether we get profits from 

the grass drags.  At the next 

meeting we will find out 

what is happening. 

A new position was elected 

‘Recreation Director’ and 

Dave Pliss was voted in. 

Our trail clean up went well 

and the tractor is all set to 

go this winter season. 

We are thinking of building 

or buying a storage shed to 

put all our club assets in. It 

will be located at Carlson’s. 

The website is up and 

running and everyone at 

the meeting seems to like it. 

Go check it out: 

rusticridgeriders.org 

IMPORTANT NEWS FROM 

THE AWSC OFFICE:  

Please note the Accidental 

Death and 

Dismemberment insurance 

benefit through American 

Income Life has been 

increased from $2000 to 

$2500 for all current AWSC 

primary members and his or 

her spouse. This benefit 

increase includes all 

children under the age of 

19 who are now covered 

for $2500 as well! This 

benefit is for all accidents 

of any kind – not just 

snowmobile related. 

 -Mathieu Labs 

 

 

Special Interest 

Website is up and running 

 

Club Membership renewals 

for the new season are due 

Club Membership drive 

Trails are open December 

15, 2010 

Next Meeting: Sunday, 

December 5th, 11am at 

Carlson’s 
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